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Rep. Edming’s Statement on the Resignation of Congressman Duffy 

MADISON – Representative James Edming (R-Glen Flora) released the following statement after the 

announcement by Congressman Sean Duffy that he would be resigning from office: 

“Throughout his time in office, Congressman Duffy has been an amazing advocate for the 

hardworking folks of Wisconsin’s Northwoods in Washington D.C.  Our state and our nation are better 

today because he stepped up to serve the people of Wisconsin’s 7th Congressional District.  I am proud 

to call Sean my friend and I know that stepping down was a difficult decision for him and his family.  I 

will truly miss working with him on behalf of the people that we both represent.  I wish Sean and his 

family the very best as they transition to the next phase of their lives.” 

### 

The 87th Assembly District includes portions of Clark, Marathon, Rusk, Sawyer and Taylor Counties. 


